Stephanie Hesford

From: |
Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 6:34 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: RE: Inquiry into the House of Assembly Restoration Bill
Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Stephanie,

after consultation our party has decided to endorse the House of Assembly Restoration Bill in its entirety,
I would be pleased if you could send me official confirmation of that for our records,

Best Regards,

Rob Newitt

President,
T4T-Tasmanians 4 Tasmania.






